
Congratulations  Summer
Readers

Congratulations to the nearly 500 patrons who signed up for
the 2016, Read for the Win, Summer Reading Program at the

San Carlos Branch Library.  Special kudos go to the over 300
readers who met their reading goals and won books and prizes. 
Keep on reading!

A special thanks go to all of our Wednesday entertainers, and
to all of the youth and their parents who joined in the fun. 
See you next year.
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